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Evelyn Tweed MSP and 
Paul Sweeney MSP 
By email only  
 
 

Local Government, Housing and Planning Committee 
The Scottish Parliament 

Edinburgh 
EH99 1SP 

 
Email: localgov.committee@parliament.scot  

28 June 2024 

Dear Evelyn and Paul, 

Scottish Housing Regulator 

 

Thank you very much for your letter of 27 June 2024. 

At its meeting on 25 June 2024 the Committee considered its work programme and, 
amongst other things, agreed to undertake more detailed scrutiny of the Scottish 
Housing Regulator later this year. Specifically, the Committee agreed that its scrutiny 
of the Regulator would include hearing from stakeholders on their experience of 
interacting with the Regulator. 

The Committee is yet to finalise the terms of its scrutiny of the Regulator and will take 
the issues you have raised in your letter into account when finalising its approach. 

I hope this is helpful and I will let you know once the Committee has finalised its 
approach. 

 
Yours sincerely, 

 
 

Ariane Burgess 
Convener, Local Government, Housing and Planning Committee  


